
SANSKRITI SCHOOL
NEW DELHI

Dear Parent

We hope you are well and safe. As you are already aware that our Transition Module for grade
6 is scheduled for April 22, 2022.

As per Sanskriti tradition under regular circumstances parents would have been a part of the
module presentation but, due to Covid restrictions and for the safety of our students we would
like to inform you that the school has decided to conduct the activity in school itself. A video of
the same will be recorded and shared on the Google classroom and in your login on Friday,
April 22nd  by 9 am, so that you could also be a part of the event.

We sincerely hope that you would understand. While you will not be there for the presentation ,
make the time to go over it with your child at home and look at the presentations on the website.
Your support and encouragement will go a long way in helping the child fulfill his/her potential.

Stay safe and follow all Covid protocols.

Ms. Richa Sharma .Agnihotri
Principal
.


